To: +WPG139 - TRC (MR)
Subject: TRC 12-066
Date: February 20, 2020 9:46:56 AM

To whom it may concern,

I am opposing the Carey Colony expansion of barns.

We have some barns around us already, which cause quite the strong smell already, putting us
indoors on beautiful days! I live at PR 205W.

The Carey Colony is actually the crystal springs colony outside of otterburne. They are quite
removed from the existing barns already built as well as the proposed barns.

This proposal will put our property values (there are 6 houses in the area) to go down!
Thanks, for your attention to this and the letter to warn us! Please don’t allow this expansion!

Ruth Brown


mailto:trc@gov.mb.ca

To: +WPG139 - TRC (MR)
Subject: Ag development TRC 12-066
Date: February 19, 2020 7:46:49 PM

| am writing to voice my opposition to this expansion by the Carey Colony. | live at Carey at
NE 36-5-3E, PR 205 West. We are a small community of families here that will be directly
in the line of the odors produced by this operation. We already have barns to the northwest,
northeast, and southwest of us, and this expansion will make these properties unbearable, and
the air quality as aresult of this expansion will directly reduce our property values.

As dready stated | am opposed to this expansion as it directly affects my quality of life, and
will do everything | can legally do to oppose it.

Y our fellow citizen,

Rod Brown
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